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What we have been doing Some photos of our learning 

           

           Happy New Year 

 
Lancaster would like to wish you all a happy and 

prosperous 2018.  

 

The students have been experiencing and 

taking part in a huge amount of activities.  

Despite this term being short we have hit the 

ground running! Rugby sessions are still in full 

flow, their hard work and determination has 

been rewarded as they have their first ever 

game against Park House in the next few weeks. 

Students have also been invited to take part in 

a tag rugby tournament at the Madjeski 

stadium, which will end with them having the 

exciting opportunity of watching London Irish 

play. 

 

In music we have been writing and singing our 

own version of Eminem’s track ‘I’m not afraid’. 

Whilst on the theme of rap, Luke Ralph has 

written a rap song about going to Post-16, he 

and John Small were given the amazing 

opportunity of musically recording this and it is 

available for download. 

 

  The curriculum 
 

This Term we have timetabled a series of PSHE 

lessons which have focused on emotions, 

friendships, well-being, boundaries and 

responsibilities. We were given the valuable 

opportunity in association with Mary Hare 

School of watch the ‘Risking it all performance’ 

at Arlington Arts, which dealt with modern day 

issues our teenagers face. 

 

Students in Lancaster and Caernarfon were 

given the opportunity for some exam practice 

in exam conditions during the past few week. All 

students were very mature in their attitude and 

approach during this time. 

 

WOW provided an insightful and informative 

experience at Barclays bank on the 23rd 

January in Newbury. Where Lancaster students 

were taught about banking, personal accounts 

and money. 

 

 

Enjoy the half term holiday 

 

Fun on the rugby field 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates and points to remember: 

 12th February ‘18: Half Term 

 19th February ‘18: First day back 

 21st February ’18: Rugby match Vs Park House 

School 

 25th February ’18: Rugby tournament at Madjeski  

 Stadium 


